Tenant Perimeter Lighting Guidelines

Date: [Insert Date]

To: [Tenant's Name]

Address: [Tenant's Address]

Dear [Tenant's Name],

We hope this letter finds you well. As part of our commitment to providing a safe and

welcoming environment for all tenants, we would like to outline the guidelines regarding
perimeter lighting for your unit.

Guidelines for Perimeter Lighting:

1. All perimeter lights must be LED fixtures for energy efficiency.

2. Lighting must be on from sunset to sunrise to ensure safety during nighttime hours.

3. Any changes or additions to existing lighting must be approved in writing by the property
management.

4. The brightness of the lights must not exceed [insert lumens] to prevent light pollution.

5. Lights should be positioned to minimize glare for neighboring units.

We appreciate your cooperation in adhering to these guidelines. For any questions or
clarifications, please do not hesitate to contact us at [Property Management Contact
Information].

Thank you for your attention to this important matter.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[Property Management Company]



